
From: P COOPER 
Sent: 01 October 2019 17:09
To: Samantha Taylor
Subject: Yet more houses proposed for Bloxham

Dear Ms.Taylor
I wrote to Gladman developers as detailed below with my objections to yet 
another proposed housing development in Bloxham. Could you please consider 
the points that I have raised and stop even more houses being built in 
Bloxham and completely ruining our village and its character.

Your Sincerely.
Mr P.A.Cooper

Email to Gladman

Dear Sir/Madam
I cannot believe that yet another housing developer is contemplating 
building even more houses in the village of Bloxham. When my wife I came 
her just under four years ago there had recently been a housing development 
in Milton Road and another smaller development was being built in Barford 
road which I considered at the time was reasonable for a village the size 
of Bloxham. Although it was said soon after we came that the schools were 
at their full capacity and we found that the High Street was getting very 
busy. Our two immediate neighbours who each have two children had to 
continue to take them all to primary schools in Banbury instead of moving 
them to the village primary school.

Since then another development has been built opposite the primary school 
any yet another on quite large is still being built in Milton road not to 
mention another two built less than a mile further down the Milton road at 
Adderbury. To top it all there are two enormous developments being built 
less than two miles away on the A361 (that runs through Bloxham High 
Street) at the edge of Banbury one of which is actually called "Bloxham 
Vale".

Getting children into the Bloxham schools must now be virtually impossible, 
the doctors surgery seem to be getting harder to access and the traffic in 
and around the village is absolutely terrible, I was in a traffic que today 
that ran from the Bloxham school to the small roundabout at Barford road.

All these developments along with the already heavy existing traffic in and 
around the village have caused congestion on all of the roads accessing and 
passing through the village, so much so that it is now impossible for me to 
walk down the roads to the village because of the extremely high level of 
pollution from the vehicles.

There must be more suitable sites for you to build your houses, there must 
be more suitable places that are not overwhelmed by new building projects. 
Building more houses in Bloxham would be final straw and you would 
completely wreck this once pleasant village not only for the people who 
live here but also for the people who you would sell these houses to. The 
existing services and facilities cannot deal with even more people and 
another new development would be detrimental to the village and would 
certainly not enhance it.  Please do not build even more houses in Bloxham 
which are already ruining the character of the village and spoiling its 
ability to function as pleasant rural location to live.

Yours sincerely
Mr P.A.Cooper
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